

Public Schools of Plainfield

STILLMAN SCHOOL

201 West Fourth Street Plainfield, NJ 07060 (908) 731-4236 (908) 731-4239 Fax

Dear Stillman School Families,

Happy New Year! As we step into this promising new chapter, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt wishes for a wonderful year ahead for you and your families.

The start of a new year brings with it a wave of fresh opportunities and exciting possibilities, especially for our young learners here at Charles H. Stillman School. I am thrilled about the journey that lies ahead for our students and wanted to share my enthusiasm with you.

At Stillman School, we are committed to nurturing an environment where your children can thrive, learn, and grow. As we embark on the coming months, I am excited about the experiences and knowledge that await our students. From exploring new subjects to fostering creativity and critical thinking, our aim is to make their elementary school years both enriching and enjoyable.

I encourage you to join us in this journey of learning and discovery. Your involvement and support play a pivotal role in your child's educational journey, and together, we can create a vibrant and supportive community for our students.

Throughout the upcoming months, you can expect a range of engaging activities, interactive learning opportunities, and initiatives designed to inspire and empower our students. We are dedicated to providing a well-rounded educational experience that not only focuses on academics but also encourages personal growth and development.

As we embrace this new year, let's stay connected and work hand in hand to ensure that your children have an exceptional and fulfilling elementary school experience. Your partnership is invaluable, and I am grateful for your ongoing support.

Here's to a year filled with learning, laughter, and memorable moments at Charles H. Stillman School!

Warm regards,

Gwenetta Y. Joe Principal, Charles H. Stillman School